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From: Laird Stinson <iaird.stinson@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 2:23 PM 
To: Cmte HED 
Subject: LD 1806 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

This is bad for us mom and pop landlords. Probably for the others too. Why dies government have to interfere with us. 
You cost us more money and regulate us to pieces. i say no for LD 1806! 

Sent from my iPhone
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